
 

The Town of Portland Department of Public Works will 
begin its Annual Christmas Tree Pickup on Monday,  

January 6th and continue through Friday, January 17th.  
Residents may place their trees at the curb or edge of 

road for pickup.  Residents may also bring their trees to 
the Transfer Station on Sand Hill Road.  

(Permit required) 
 

Happy New Year! 
 


